

June 18, 2014

Dear Fuller Automotive Family,

I wanted to reach out and congratulate you on being awarded the Northeastern University Family Business of the Year award; a much deserved award in serving Auburn and the Greater Worcester region for over 100 years.

We are extremely pleased to be honoring you at our June 19th Breakfast Club event and I look forward to seeing you then. The communities you serve appreciate your hard work and devotion to them through your community outreach; and the Worcester Regional Chamber of Commerce applauds your commitment to them.

Best of luck and I look forward to Thursday morning's event.

Sincerely,

President and CEO